
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the October 4th  2018 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Ruth Schwab, Kitty Greenwood, & Bernice Brown  
 
The minutes of the September  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Ruth Schwab to accept the minutes 
as read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    no report 
  
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    no report 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown :  no report 
 
Bernie Brown informed the members that on October 5th the Friends of the 
Library are having a fundraiser at Lulu Bells from 8am to 8pm. A percentage of 
your bill goes to the library. 
 
Ruth Schwab and Kitty Greenwood report on a successful blood drive. We had 25 
donations. 
 
Lisa Anthony remind the members on Thursday October 25th there will be a 
Health Fair at North Park from 9am until 1pm. River Grove  &  Schiller Park will 
be joining Franklin Park in co-sponsoring  this event. She also reminded the 
commission about early voting starts on October 22 through November 5th.  
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


